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The inner lake auto fill is still not working.  Mike Wentworth from Leo Jr has established that 

the valve and solenoid work properly and therefore the problem is with the float system in the 

lake.  The latter is the purview of John Stack of Architectural Fountains. John was supposed to 

check out the problem but did not show and is now on vacation for 2 weeks.  In the interim I 

am operating the lake fill manually. 

I have called four possible alternative vendors and so far no one else is interested in taking on 

the project.    

Solitude came and set out a tadpole trap this week.  The tadpoles are definitely visible but I am 

told they don’t seem to be feeding which is a necessary condition to be trapped.  Solitude will 

withhold the second trap until conditions change.  The charge will be $300 for the one trap 

rather than the planned $600 for two. 

 

The lake was treated for algae again this month.  The report from Solitude is attached 

 


